
Report of the Regulatory and Planning Committee to the Council meeting of 24 September 2009 

 
10. REQUEST FOR PUBLIC PLACES POLICY WORKING PARTY TO REPORT DIRECTLY TO THE 

COUNCIL RE TIMELINES FOR THE REVIEW 
 
 COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 
 The Regulatory and Planning Committee resolved: 
 
 (a) That a report setting out a timeline for the reviews can go directly to the Council, without first 

being considered by the Regulatory and Planning Committee. 
 
 (b) That Councillor Claudia Reid be appointed to the Public Places Policy Working Party. 
 


